
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…

Welcome to the Month of May 2021 Everyone! Wow! Time is definitely flying! Finally, we will be able to 

enjoy the nice weather, in the outdoor with our children. Being home is no Fun.  

The month of May is always fun. Students are learning about nature, changes in the environment and 

about life. Most of our students will be learning about how plants grow, and about the life cycle of a 

butterfly. Not only that, but children will be learning about pets, and birds and transportation, and about 

many more bugs and insects, all depending on the classroom that they’re in. These are all related to the 

changes they will be seeing along with the change of weather. Children will also somewhat learn about the 

Mexican culture and why they celebrate Cinco de Mayo. 

Since students will be outside more often, please be sure to dress your child according to the weather. 

Here are some important dates to remember:

May 3rd-7th -Teacher Appreciation Week

May 4th- National Teacher Day

May 5th- Cinco de Mayo Celebration  

May 9th Mothers Day

May 12th International Nurse Day

May 13th Tulip Day

May 31st Memorial Day (School is closed) 

Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…



• Please do not forget that due to the 
Pandemic, our center closes promptly 
at 5PM. Any time after that, families 
get charged $15 every 10 minutes.

• Don’t forget to fill out the y7 
questionnaire at home, before 
dropping off your child. Teachers are 
ready to scan and re-take temperature. 

• We want to thank everyone for staying 
engaged! 

• If you have not done so already, please be sure to sign up for the 
Parent Engagement App. Teachers are working hard daily to be 
able to keep all families posted and involved by share pictures, 
ideas, updates and/or highlights. 

Please Don’t forget that payments must 
be made on the 1st & 15th of every 
month. On the first you either pay full 
tuition, or half, if you pay only half on 
the 1st, you have until the 15th to pay 
the other half. Late fees will be applied 
for no payments after the first and also 
to unpaid balances after the 15th . 

Covid-19 Updates!
Teachers get Covid tested Every 

Tuesday Morning!

We ask that all our families take the time to review our center! Scan 
the code and it will take you directly where you need to go!

Please keep your child(ren) home if they have 
any symptoms which include, fever, cough, 

diarrhea, vomiting, shortness of breath, sore 
throat, muscle pain, green mucous, loss of 
taste or smell and if you have left the USA 
or have travelled to a HOT ZONE you can 

NOT enter the school.



Hey Families!

Our class had a great month of April! We learned so much 

about the planet Earth we live on like what makes up our planet like 

water and greenery, the people who live on the planet and how we 

can take care of our planet like recycling and saving energy. We also 

continued our studies with addition and sight words. It was a month 

of ups and downs with the weather but we made the most of it. 

Hopefully, we will get more sunny days in May!

In the month of May, our class is going to have a busy month! 
The students will be learning about caterpillars, butterflies, and 

different kinds of bugs. We will continue our basic lessons with new 
sight words and moving on to subtraction. We will also practice our 

graduation zoom show! The students will practice a few songs to 
perform for their families. Dates for both the zoom show and 

Graduation is TBA. We will have answers soon for both events. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach me through 

email at megan@toddlertownchicago.com or at Ext 27

Thank You,

Mrs. Megan

mailto:megan@toddlertownchicago.com


Happy May, everyone!  To recap our month of April, 

we reviewed the concepts of vegetables, weather, 

yellow and zoo animals.  We also planted our own 

green beans and drew our own zoo. We celebrated 

WOYC with different fun activities for the children as 

well as with the parents.  For the month of May, we 

will review our alphabet and begin opposites and 

positions, beginning with more/less and big and 

little.  We will be making our own letters out of 

different types of collage materials as well as 

celebrating Mother’s Day by making a gift for our 

mother figures.  We will also enjoy gross motor play 

outdoors.  It should be a great month.

Ms. Taga

PS. If you ever need to get in touch with me, feel free to shoot me 

an e-mail at: taga@toddlertownchicago.com, 

Or Dial 773-622-9433 Extension 26

mailto:taga@toddlertownchicago.com,%20ext


Welcome Spring. For the month of 

April, we review our Alphabet and talk 

about spring.: (What Happens during 

Springtime). We used different topics 

such as umbrella and raining days, and 

flowers.”.  To recap this month, the 

Explorers learned about clouds, kites, 

different trees. We also celebrated our 

WOYC, we did a lot of fun of activities 

such us, Instruments, and pinata. We 

had such a great time! 

For the month of May, The Explorers 

classroom will work on the Letters of 

the Alphabet, Focusing on Letter “F”.  

We are also working on spelling their 

names and writing them.  With that 

being said, we will be enjoying more of 

the outdoors so please Parents, be sure 

to bring necessary outdoor attire.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 

773-622-9733 Ext 25 or via email at: 

cintya@toddlertownchicago.com and 

karla@toddlertownchicago.com

Once again thank you for all your support!
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Hello Families! 

Can you believe May is here?!? Time goes by, and just like our children’s 

development! I want to thank you for staying connected with ProCare and for engaging 

in our class activities! Our children are getting better at understanding and recognizing 

the alphabet letters and numbers! In April, we learned about the importance of working 

as a team, taking care of our teeth, and even made a delicious Snack! We had so 

much fun learning together! Now that May is here, we will be talking about why the 

weather changes and how plants grow! Please continue to stay connected with 

ProCare because we will post fun activities that our class will do during May! Last but 

not least, we will continue to practice our alphabet letters!
Thank you in advance for your collaboration! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9433 EXT 23

Or email me at Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com

-Ms. Nataly and Ms. Irene

mailto:Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com


773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

Hello Families!
Our class had a wonderful month! We 

learned so many things like colors, shapes, 
and numbers. We also studied bugs, 

animals and plants. We even had a very 
special day where we celebrated a 

holiday from Mexico called The Day of the 
Young Child. We had a great month of 

learning, and we can't wait to see what next 
month brings!

For the month of May, we have some 
wonderful themes in store! The children will 
continue their lessons on colors, shapes and 
numbers. They will also study the weather, 
careers and beaches! Along with these new 

themes, there will be some great 
activities to correlate with them.

Thank You, 

Ms. Fatima and Ms. Yaritza

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please email Ms. Fatima 

at fatima@toddlertownchicago.com

Or Ms. Yaritza at: Yaritza@toddlertownchicago.com
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